D1 Bratislava - Trnava should be extended until the
end of this year

Author: SITA - Slovak News Agency | Published: 28.07.2009

The stage of the D1 motorway between Bratislava and Trnava will be expanded to three lanes in both
directions until the end of this year. Informed about it the Prime Minister Robert Fico within the control
day during which he acquaintances about the course of works. The investment, which will require more
than 33.2 million Euro, was originally intended being given over in May 2010. According to the Prime
Minister the National Highway Company reviewed the schedule of works so that this extremely busy stage
would be given over as soon as possible. Fico plans to visit the construction of the D1 motorway stage near
PovaZzska Bystrica, where the last missing motorway stage between Bratislava and Zilina is being built.
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